
From: Card, Rachel
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/24/2013 2:12:24 PM
Subject: FW: Governor's funding proposal

fyi
 
From: Scott Price [mailto:sprice@scsba.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:09 PM

To: Card, Rachel

Subject: Governor's funding proposal
 
Rachel,
 
I hope that this email finds you doing well!  SCSBA will be hosting a legislative preview webcast next Thursday for its 
membership.  During this program, we provide a general overview of issues we anticipate arising during the 
upcoming Legislative Session.  I feel certain that we will want to mention that the Governor intends to roll out an 
education funding reform plan.  Do you have anything that you can share with me at this time?  I think that it would 
be fine, too, if you were just able to share generalities or concepts associated with the Governor’s proposal.
 
Thanks!   I appreciate anything that you can offer regarding her proposal.
 
Scott
Scott T. Price

General Counsel

South Carolina School Boards Association

111 Research Drive 

Columbia, S.C. 29203

803.799.6607

800.326.3679
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